TEGNA

REBECCA RAHM
Director of Program Strategy

BY CERTIFIED MAIL, RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

August 17,2018

Ms. Ashley Phillips
General Manager
Telapex, Inc.

109 Primos Parkway

Flora, MS 39071

Re:  Election of Retransmission Consent Status for WUPL, Slidell, LA located in
the New Orleans, LA DMA (“Station”)

Dear Ms. Phillips:

Belo TV, Inc. (“Licensee”), licensee of Station, hereby gives notice to Telapex, Inc. that,
pursuant to Section 325(b)(3)(B) of the Communications Act and Section 76.64(f)(2) of the
FCC’s rules, Licensee elects retransmission consent status for Station. This election applies to
the cable system identified above as well as any other distribution systems that you or your
affiliated companies own, operate, or manage. Accordingly, pursuant to Section 325(b)(1)(A) of
the Communications Act and Section 76.64(a) of the FCC’s rules, the broadcast signal of Station
may not be carried on your cable system or other distribution systems that you own, operate, or
manage without Licensee’s express written consent pursuant to a retransmission consent
agreement. This election of retransmission consent is for the period January 1, 2018 through
December 31, 2020.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at 602-444-1243.

Sincerely,

“Vilueealt—

Rebecca Rahm
Director, Program Strategy

cc: Bruce Beard
Cinnamon Mueller
1714 Deer Track Trail, Suite 230
St. Louis, MO 63131
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